WOMEN E¥

United Mations Entity for Gender Equality
and the Empowerment of Women

ADDENDUM- 001

Date: 10 November 2016
Attention:  Prospective Proposer

Reference: Request for proposal (RFP) Ref: # UNWPNGRFP93

Note:

UN Women has received some queries regarding the above mentioned UNWPNGRFP93 on Request for
Proposal (RFP) for provision of Project Management services for the reconstruction of Gordons Market
in Port Moresby, Papua New Guinea, below are the consolidated queries and UN Women responses:

QUESTION #1: In Appendix A — Expression of Interest — Redevelopment of Gordon’s Market: the closing date
is 29 June 2016. With that being said, is this opportunity open to the entire market or only short-listed
candidates? Please let me know at your earliest convenience

UN WOMEN RESPONSE:

The EOI was a solicitation for Design and Build contractor. That process is now closed, with the tender
being finalized. This current RFP is for a Project Management Consultant to assist the Safe City team
(comprising UNW, NCDC and MFAT) to manage the work of the Design and Build contractor. This RFP is
open to the entire market.

QUESTION #2:  We kindly request if eligible applicants also involve NGOs (non-governmental organizations) for
the above mentioned tender or if only companies can apply.

UN WOMEN RESPONSE:

Any organization with a valid legal entity can submit proposals. All the applications will be evaluated
equally considering they demonstrate the required qualifications and competencies mentioned in the
RFP.



